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AUG 0 91988 '

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue '

Toledo, OH 43652 !

i

Gentlemen:,

i

We have received your letter, dated July 28, 1988, which transmitted the

proposed scope and objectives for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power. Station exercise4

<

j scheduled for November 2, 1988. We understand that this will be an off-hours '

j exercise with minimal participation by State and County officials. We find your
,

] proposed objectives to be acceptable, ~

,

i Sincerely, i

1

' Original signed by W.D. Shrifer' ;

4 8808160163 880809
PDR ADOCK 05000346 W. D. Shafer, Chief

iF PNU Emergency Preparedness and '

. Radiological Protection Branch '

i

cc: L. Storz, Plant Panager
.

DCD/DC8 (RIDS) i
Licensing Fee Management Branch

ij Resident Inspector, RIII
jHarold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA

James W. Harris, State of Ohio ,

;Robert M. Quillin, Ohio
ii Department of Health

State of Ohio, Public'

Vtilities Comission
W. Travers, EPB, NRR

| W. Weaver, FEPA, RV
,
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